From: Tania Morsman #[:::::::].com>
To: "ocmail@dte.org.au" <ocmail@dte.org.au>, "secretary@dte.coop"
<secretary@dte.coop>, Tania Morsman %:?::::i::]com>, “"DTE Directors

(directors@dte.coop)" <directors@dte.coop>
Subject: AGM 2020 - Complaint against Kate Sarah Shapiro and Trevor Pitt
Date: Sun, 6 Dec 2020 21:48:41 +0000

Dear Secretary

I am writing to submit a complaint about the AGM 2020 Chair Kate Sarah Shapiro and
Trevor Pitt.

The nature of the complaint is that: I feel I was treated unfairly regarding my
passionate nature.

I was told I am too loud and that I swore.

I agree I am sometimes loud.

I agree I am sometimes outspoken on matters that are from the heart.

I agree I sometimes swear - but never at anyone.

I agree I very rarely use the word 'fuck' in my vocabulary at DTE meetings however,

when I do it is with regard to the passion I am expressing.

I was repetitiously interrupted in my flow of speech by the Chair, and told I was
too loud! I was muted by Trevor Pitt for being passionate and for asking the Chair
to allow me to speak.

I feel as though Kate and Trevor used their authority as both Host and Chair in a
way that abused the nature of FREEDOM OF SPEECH and to use it to gain power over.

Their actions were aggressive and abusive.

I understand at this time we do not have any complaints system that is in favour of
any cost efficient mediation in regards to this matter.

My request is that my complaint be minuted at the next 0C meeting.
Thank you

Tania Morsman 1820



